
 

 

Dear Friends 
 
The Committee of The T E Lawrence Society is pleased to invite you to attend our 
weekend Symposium, planned for 24 - 26 September 2021 in Oxford.  Now Spring is 
here we are hopeful of a resumption of more normal lives and activities and look 
forward to gathering in person to share our interest in Lawrence and his life and work. 
 
We will continue to monitor the health situation and are ready to amend details as 
required to ensure the wellbeing and comfort of all.  St John's College has plenty of 
additional meeting space if needed and the Conference staff are being very 
accommodating.  If your 2020 deposit is held by us it will be transferred to your new 
booking; payment details are noted on the Booking Form.  If you have any enquiries or 
comments please do contact me on our dedicated Symposium address, 
symposiumreservations@gmail.com or my Society email,  hon.secretary@gmail.com 
 
You can download a Booking form and Symposium Programme here.  If you plan to 
attend, kindly complete and return the form (by email, post or mobile phone photograph) 
as soon as convenient so we can allocate places in order of new bookings.  If you not 
yet able to confirm your place but would like to come, please advise me so I can 
continue to keep you informed.  Please note that in the event of restricted numbers, 
there will be a waiting list for places.   
 
 
With best wishes, 
Harriet Coates 
Symposium Organiser, The T E Lawrence Society 
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